
 
 
 
 
 
NMCC Minutes  -  February 8, 2018 
 
Attendees:  Barbara Lowman, Nancy Barbe, Richard Long, Kathy Potoski and 
Holly Valente.  Attendance was unexpectedly low.  Please let Barbara or Nancy 
know if you cannot come so no major decisions will be scheduled. 
 
Meeting called to order by Barbara, minutes for January 11 accepted. 
 
Treasurers Report reviewed and accepted. 
 
Potluck Dinner:  Saturday, April 7 at The Meeting House. The Mount Jazz Band 
is tentatively set for the entertainment.  A donation to that program, $300 
suggested, will be made.  Sue Cohen is the contact. Kathy Potoski has 
volunteered to do the flowers again this year.  Holly Poindexter will do the poster 
and Barbara will have an article in the March 5VN. 
 
Garden & Farm Tour:  Tom Brazie, Farm New Marlborough will participate. 
 
Burritt Day:  Possible award recipients are Debra Herman and the 5VN staff.  
The White Elephant will have some restrictions, no stuffed animals or ski 
equipment and no curtains and linens at this point.  All donations must be in 
working order and clean.  The Silent Auction items will be limited. 
 
NMCC Grants:  Letters of acceptance were mailed January 16.  The procedure 
changed this year with the grant money being dispersed upon receipt of 
paperwork.  Six acceptances have been received.  Barbara, Nancy and Holly will 
each call five of the remaining recipients.  
 
Next meeting:  Thursday, March 8 
 
Meeting adjourned at 5:15 
 
Submitted by Holly Valente, Secretary 
 
 
 
 


